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Written Representation on behalf of the Washington Parish Council (IP Ref 20042011 ) . It is both an Interested and
Affected Party for the purpose of Section 59(4) of the Planning Act (2008). 
Washington Parish Council remains most concerned that its principle objection to the choice of inshore cable route
through Washington Village, as expressed by residents at a public meeting in 2021, is still not being recognised by the
Applicant. Residents asked the Rampion 2 Project Team, through the Parish Council, to look again at the original
proposed route or alternatives which would avoid the village. This is a core issue for the Washington community, and the
Parish Council requests to know how it is to be addressed.


